November 6, 2001

Division of Corporations

P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, FL 32314

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is requesting an abatement of penalties of 2001 Uniform Business Report. Due to the fact, that we moved and did not receive a notice. We had just applied for the corporation on December 21, 2000, therefore, we were surprised that this fee was required so soon.

Please accept our check enclosed for \$150,00 to renew our corporation at this time. Thank you for your kind consideration at this time.

Sincerely

Geremy M. Saunders

President